English homework  Monday 9th October
Hi Year 6
Thanks for the wonderful sentences you gave to me last week. Please remember to proofread your work before handing it in to ensure that basic punctuation is correct.  It is really important that the spellings of the words that you are learning are correct.
This week I would like you to complete the semi-colon activity. You will be great at this as we have learnt how to use this punctuation mark last week. Do these in your book. DO NOT DO THEM ON THE SHEET!  
Please complete the punctuation and grammar sheet.  Do this on the sheet.
Please ensure that you return your work to me by Thursday 12th October. 
Also remember to learn your spellings for our Friday test.  (Week 5)
Thanks   
Mrs Heston

